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I’ll make sure that we don’t give 
the game away! 
 
We have the opportunity this 
term to take part in Walk To 
School week, and they are 
running a colouring competition. 
Each child can have two entries 
in the competition, and there will 
be 2 winners from our school so 
get your entries in as soon as 
possible. There is a box at the 
front desk for entries. 
 
School council will meet on 
Monday night at 6pm and I look 
forward to seeing all our 
wonderful councillors then. 
 
Finally, next Friday will be a hot 
lunch day so please make sure 
that you get your order in as soon  
as possible. 
 
 
 
 
Have a great weekend, 
Arthur Lane 
 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

October  

Mon 14 School Council meeting 6pm 

Wed 16 School Ready transition program starts 

Wed 16 Lacrosse (pm) 

Thu 17 Preparation for Puberty (5/6) 

Sat 19 Op Shop Ball (Warrenheip Hall) 

Mon 21 Bulldogs Read excursion 

Tue 22 Somers Camp starts  

Mon 28 Grade 2 Sovereign Hill program 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Community 
Members, 
  
Welcome back to the start of 
Term 4! It is great to see the kids 
all back and raring to go for 
another exciting and learning 
packed term at Warrenheip! 
 
This is a busy term for all of us 
and it is really easy to miss 
things so please make sure that 
you keep an eye on the calendar 
of events which is updated 
weekly. 
 
This week the grade 5/6 children 
started the preparation for 
Puberty program which will 
conclude next Thursday. We all 
settled back in to the routines of 
Term 4. Many thanks to all the 
parents who have made an 
effort to make sure that your 
children have a hat at school! 
 
Next week we will have a 
session of Lacrosse on 
Wednesday, as well as Bowls on 
Friday and a visit from Des 
Hudson the community 
policeman to talk to the older 
children about Cyber-safety and 
online awareness. 
 

On Saturday of next week we 
have the Op Shop ball at the 
Warrenheip Hall. This is a major 
fundraiser for the school and we 
encourage as many people as 
possible to come along. More 
details can be got from either 
school, or Julie Blackmore. 
 
There are a bunch of notes and 
notices in this week’s newsletter. 
Children in Grade 6 will get a bus 
application form for high school. 
You will need to work out if you 
are eligible or not and return the 
forms. 
 
Children in grades 3 to 6 have 
their final Bulldogs Read 
excursion in 10 days’ time. This 
looks like being a really great day 
out with lots happening and a 
lovely way to finish off our 
participation in the program for 
2019. Please return the 
permission forms as soon as 
possible. 
 
Book club is coming out today 
and is due back by Friday 25 
October. There might be some 
Christmas presents lurking in its 
pages – if you don’t want me to 
give your order to your child to 
bring home just let me know and 

?  Weekly Puzzle  ? 
       

If you remove 10 letters from the word 

INTERPLANETARY, can you still make the 

word RANT? 

 

 

 

Last week’s winner: No one got the puzzle right – 

better luck next time! 


